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June 16, 2017  

  

 Dear Families,  

 

Class parties for grades K-6th are on the last day of school June 20th, 2017.  Port Colden parties will 
run from 11:45 – 12:45.  Brass Castle’s parties start at 11:30 and must be cleaned up and ended by 
12:30. All parent volunteers and room reps without a 6th grade student are asked to leave the 
building at this time. This will allow for the 6th Grade parents to come into the school for the 
traditional 6th grade clap out with less people walking in the hallways at that time.  
 
The PTA will be providing pizza for the classes.  If there is a student with a gluten allergy, we will 
have gluten free pizza for them.  
 
It is important to note that any additional items coming in for the parties, including all drinks and 
snacks, must come from the approved food list. There will be no homemade baked items 
permitted.   
 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

 

Sincerely,  

Tracy, Ann Marie, Gail & Jenn 

WTPTA Board 2016-2017  

  

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

Tracy Padilla                              Ann Marie Schulte                                  Gail Marascia                            Jennifer Temple 
President                                   Vice President                               Secretary                                   Treasurer        

tracyp1005@aol.com             schulteannmarie@yahoo.com              gailzee3@gmail.com               jennywren82@gmail.com 
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